
HMD global Oy  

Karaportti 2, Espoo 02610 , Finland 

Tel: +393316272922  ; Fax: +97143697604  

 

 Date: April 13, 2017 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Change in ID Request Letter_FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1024 

 

We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  

1. This change applies to the TA-1053, originally granted on 04/12/2017 with FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1053.  

2. The Original test results are applicable and representative. 

3. The equipment is electrically identical with no change in design, circuitry and construction. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative. 

5. External Photo, Label Sample and Label Location, User Manual are included in this application. 

 

HMD global Oy intends to market the above referenced product under new FCC ID: 2AJOTTA-1024, model name: 

TA-1024. The product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical to the originally certified equipment. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                            

Rosario Casillo 

Rosario.Casillo@hmdglobal.com  

 


